
Attn: EL16-022 
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SO 57501-5070 

Subject: Support for Prevailing Winds Project 

Dear SD PUC Commissioners, 

August 19, 2016 

We own land within the footprint of the proposed Prevailing Winds wind farm project. We support the 
project because the lease payments we will receive will benefit our family partnership, and the tax ,, 
revenue will support the local communities and the state at large. Further, we believe that the 
investments to construct the wind farm will benefit businesses in South Dakota, such as the tower 
manufacturing facility in Brandon, and the blade manufacturing facility in Aberdeen. Finally, local jobs 
will be created for the maintenance and operation of the wind farm, helping to diversify the rural ag 
economy. 

Sinc1/~}~/_ 

017 .. ~Ja..,,L_ 
Morris and Marcene Radack 
Yankton, SD 

RECEIVED 
AUG 26 2016 

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 



== - ::: :::
 - ::..
 




